
  Missouri – St. Louis City/County AOH/LAOH  

During the Month of October, Respect Life Month, the AOH/LAOH Divisions from 

St. Louis, Missouri, put their Catholic faith into action.  The Rosary, a Pro-Life 

Mass, collected baby gifts and a monetary donation were given to the 

organization Nurses for Newborns . On Oct 25, 2015 the event was held at the St. 

James Greater Church with Reverend James Byrnes, celebrant of the Mass.  

Pictured below are the AOH/LAOH members and Joan Barry, Board Member, with 

the Nurses for Newborns: 

 

    

 


